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Docket No. 50-263

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, huclear
Generation

434 *;: tollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. E11ason:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. William Hill of your staff
and Mr. Steve Ray of this office to have a meeting with you and members of
your staff at the Monticello Station Training Center on february 20 1992,
at2p.m.(CST). ThepurposcofthemeetingistopresenttheInitIa1
SAlp 10 Report for the Monticello Nuclear Generating station.

We encourage you to have 6ppropriate corporate _and plant management
representation at the meeting to ensure a mutual underAtanding of the
issues and findings being presented by the NRC.

'While this meeting is considered a presentation end discussion forum between
Northern States power and the NRC, the meeting will be opened to any other
interested parties as observers. Those persons outtide the licensee and NRC
staffs should inform the Regional Office of their intent to participate.

We hope this meeting will benefit your organization and provide you with
a meaningful characterization of the overall safety performance for the
Monticello Nuclear plant.

Sincerely,
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Edward G. Greenmart, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached Distribution
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